
I know there is little reason to know my view as I have moved on from Mendocino County and 
Fort Bragg, and yet my pleasant experiences in northern California among you compel my 

attention today in a world vastly shrunken. 
 

Please take it upon yourselves to rename the city of Fort Bragg, as a function of your respect for 
the obligation of diversity and inclusion so deeply present for us all now. 
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